
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community! 

As most of you are aware, we are busy planning for our Jr/Sr high school students’ 
return to in-person instruction. Lowell Jr/Sr High will be utilizing a hybrid model, Monday 
through Thursday, with half of the students in the classroom while the other half will be 
distance learning. Each week, the students, who are divided into A/B cohorts, will 
switch. If you have a student attending LHS and have not received an email regarding 
the hybrid schedule and cohorts, or a phone call from transportation, please call the 
office at 541.937.2124. 

Much of this year has brought guidance, requirements and regulations that we are 
promptly trying to meet in order to maintain the safety and health of our students and 
staff. One such requirement is having on site Covid testing of students available. Testing 
could be administered due to two scenarios: if a student exhibited Covid symptoms 
while at school or was exposed to Covid while at school. Parental consent is required to 
test students. Parental consent forms will be sent out Tuesday, February 16th. Please sign 
and return if you would like your child to be tested if they are exhibiting symptoms at 
school or have been exposed to Covid while at school.  You have the option of opting 
out of testing. Please remember, whether you choose to give permission for testing or 
opt out of testing, if your child is sick with any symptom, they need to stay home for their 
health and the health of others. 

Monday, February 15th is President’s Day and there will be no school. Please enjoy the 
long weekend! 

This year, we are unable to hold our Kindergarten Round-up and registration. If you 
have an incoming kindergartener who turns 5 on or before September 1, 2021, please 
contact the Lundy office at 541.937.2105 and they will get you an enrollment packet. 
We are so excited to see all of the new faces next year! 

Recent announcements from the state have cleared a path for outdoor, full contact 
sports to take place. Lowell is doing all we can to make this possible in the coming 
weeks. Do you have questions about sports? Sports guidelines? How to participate? 
Please contact our Lowell High School Office at 541.937.2124 for additional information.  

The food service drive thru and the delivery routes will continue as scheduled. The 
service is available to all children 18 and under who are not enrolled in school or are 
enrolled in a distance learning program. 

Have a great weekend and enjoy your extra day off! 

As always, stay healthy, safe and kind! 


